Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 12th March 2020

This Week’s winners:
Attendance: Nursery and Y5

Punctuality: Reception, Y4, Y5 | Attendance Punctuality

Good to be Green: Year5 | No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Nursery 1

This Week's 5 Reception 32
Home Learning Superstars!!!! |

Year 1 16

Reception Hassan Ali :
Year1 Sarah Khan Year 2 10
Year2 Meerab Al '
Year3 Alina Parvez
Year 4 Alice Goodfellow Year 4 21
Year 5 Abdul Ahmed I :

Year 3 48

Year 5

Year6 Karima Begum

Year 6 12 3
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Well done Year 5!!! You are the ones to follow in 2021!!

Please make sure that you are at the correct gates on time. Gates will be locked once the bell has gone.

Welcome back!!!

It has been so lovely to see all the children back in school, with their friends and teachers, and beginning their
face to face learning again. Over the next few weeks, we will be concentrating on settling the children back
into the normal routine and consolidating the learning that they have done at home since Christmas. The
mental health and well-being of our children is of a high priority and lots of work is being done in school to
support the children as they continue to work through the current, challenging circumstances. If you have
any concerns regarding your child’s mental health and general well-being then please speak to your child’s

Respect for staff on Duty

In order to ensure the children are safe when they come into school a variety of measures have been put in
place. This requires staff to do more duties such as manning gates. We do have certain members of staff who
do this to ensure that we don’t mix bubbles however on some occasions due to staff being off or other
unforeseen circumstances, we will have to change the way we do things at the last minute. This morning was
one of those occasions and | am sorry to say that some parents took their frustrations out on the staff who
were standing out in the rain. Staff are doing their absolute best under challenging circumstances and need
to be shown respect. Verbal abuse will not be tolerated. Thank you for your understanding and

support in this matter.




News and Notices

Friday 12th March 2021

Arriving at school on time

Please can | reiterate how important it is to arrive at the school gates ready for the time your child
starts school. The staff that are manning the gates have other duties with the children and cannot
stand outside waiting for children who are late (Particularly in the bad weather). Thank you for your
support and understanding

Cars on Finsbury Street

From Monday 15th March, cars will NOT be allowed to come up Finsbury street to drop children off

e eSS E i and pick children up. This is a dead-end street with cars parked on one side and school zig-zags on the
other side. This week there have been a number of incidents of cars performing 3 point turns on this
very narrow street and mounting the pavement where children and their families are queueing up to
get in to school. We have been in touch with the local traffic team who will be patrolling the area at
these times.

Continuing to Stay Safe

Please ensure that you are wearing a mask when picking up/ dropping off and that the mask is worn
properly over the nose and mouth. Masks must be worn until you leave the school premises. Thank

you for your co-operation.

Water Bottles

Please can you ensure that your child has their own water bottle that can stay in school and be
washed and refilled daily. Thank you

Homework

Now that we are back at school, children will only receive their weekly homework—Bug club,
Mymaths and Spelling shed. Please ensure that this is completed on time.

Spring Term 2021 Dates
Thursday 18th March—Let’s Count Day
Friday 19th March—Comic relief Day (Dress up as a super hero/ princess and bring £1)
This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in January
‘Fl\\‘iﬁﬂ L L) Wb 22nd March—Author / Arts week
; 3 26th March—Brimrod World Book Day (Dress up as book characters)

Term Ddees, This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in February
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Monday 29th March—Class Orienteering Day

Wednesday 31st March—Break up for the Easter Holidays / Easter Party
This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in March

We will return to school after the holiday on Monday 19th April 2021




